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As the beauty of fall surrounds us, we want to extend our heartfelt thanks for your faithful prayer and finan-
cial support. It means so much to know you stand with us in our ministries, and your partnership encour-
ages us beyond measure. It has been a busy month as we continue with the local ministries in Cheyenne,
some travels, and planning our first retreat for One-Way's Board and staff.

Rosebud Reservation Update

heart of their work, even through the midst of moving to a new
church building. They are thankful for everyone who helped in the
4 moving process, especially for the carpenters who completed last-
minute things on the building.

' Also this fall, Josh and Veronica Crawford, and their family served with
the Olsen’s for a week. Josh and Katelyn (their daughter) were part of
- / One-Way's Rosebud summer mission trip. While on the mission trip,
Attendees receive needed items at a giv- |they noticed some needs of the children and adults. God moved in
ing event on the Rosebud Reservation their hearts to return to the reservation and organize some giving
events. With support from their local churches, they organized three
events with the Olsen's: two in St. Francis at Victory Thru Faith, and one in Parmelee at Chief Cornerstone.
Bibles, books, winter jackets, blankets, clothing, and food were given to over 200 attendees.

Olsen’s Prayer Requests:

Please keep Les and Eva in your prayers for ongoing health issues, and for the St. Francis church building
project, as there are still some critical things that need to be completed. Pray also for those who attended
the giving events, for a reaping of God's Word.

Steer, Inc. Annual Conference (I ———
Jerry Singh and Aaron Kor (One-Way's 3 iiiii: Nullmmmumllm
Board Chairman) represented One-Way = -
at the Steer, Inc. mission conference in g %!h %
Bismarck, ND. 8

=

Steer, Inc. is a nonprofit organization §
that enables farmers and ranchers to &
partner with ministries like One-Way in
worldwide missions. With donors to fund

projects, Steer, Inc. provides unit fgnds Jerry and Aaron represent One-Way ' j .
to farmers and ranchers to start projects | 5t the steer, Inc. Conference. Jerry with the Livingston’s, ranchers
of their choice. The proceeds support with the Steer, Inc. program.

missionaries/ministries designated by the farmers and ranchers.

The conference was a time of celebration of the great work of worldwide missions represented by 44 mis-
sionary organizations. We are excited to be part of what God is doing around the world through Steer, Inc.
If you are interested in more information or to possibly partner in this way, please contact us.

As always, thank you for praying and standing with us.

For all of us at One-Way, Kathy Singh



